
NOTICE TO PUBLIC

Centerville Township Planning Commission
Special Meeting
Wednesday, September 21, 2022 at 6:30 p.m.

A Special Meeting of the Centerville Township Planning Commission has been set for Wednesday, September 21, 2022 at 6:30 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center at the Leland Public School. 
The meeting will be for the purpose of holding PC discussion regarding the Northgate/Leelanau Pines Special Use Permit Application and conducting other regular monthly business of the PC.


